
 
  
From: Dave.Simpkin   
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 1:25 PM 
To: Richard.Sunter <Richard.Sunter@ashfield.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: V/2022/0629: Newark Road 
  
Hi Richard , 
  
I am satisfied with amended tree protection plan and suggest that it is incorporated into 
any approved plans for development. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Dave 
  
From: Richard.Sunter <Richard.Sunter@ashfield.gov.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 6:36 PM 
To: Dave.Simpkin  
Subject: V/2022/0629: Newark Road 
  
Hi Dave 
  
I am ready to finalise the report for submission to Planning Committee in 
March.  However, I desperately need your comments.  Please can you send your 
comments to me by end of play Monday. 
  
Regards 
  
Richard 
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